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Grief Support Group 

 

Wednesday, May 7th at 1pm - Garden Apartments 2nd Floor Lounge 

 

The first Wednesday of every month at 1pm, Adelia Nunn will be hosting a 
grief support group. This group will focus on creating a space for residents to 
share their experiences of grief.  This group is not religiously affiliated. All 
residents are welcome to attend, whether you are grieving a new loss or 
wanting connection after years of grief.   
 

If you would like more information, please contact Adelia at 253-756-6278 
or anunn@franketobeyjones.com  

New Building Project Update  
 

Please join Franke Tobey Jones leadership for an update on Phase 1 
of the expansion project. The meeting is on Tuesday, May 13th from 
2:30pm to 3:30pm in the Wellness Center. This meeting is for all res-
idents on campus. 

Tacoma Historical Homes Tour 

 

The Tacoma Historical Society has announced the return of their Historical 
Homes Tour. This year the original Franke Tobey Jones Home is on the list 
along with five other historical homes and one church. FTJ will be taking a 
bus to each of these homes Saturday May 3rd. We will depart FTJ at 
1pm and return by 5pm.  
 

These homes are historical and aren’t completely ADA 
accessible but they have made as many accommoda-
tions as possible. You will be walking from the bus to 
each home as well as inside the home. 
 

If you want to participate in this Historical Home Tour 
please sign up at the Lillian Pratt front desk. Tickets 
will be purchased on April 28th for all those on the list 
at that time. Once purchased tickets are non-

refundable.  Senior discount tickets are $30. This is trip is limited to 20 
people.  

Announcing the New Building Name 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the naming vote for our newest campus 
building. We are pleased to announce that the name Parkside View received the high-
est number of votes and is the new name of the building. 

We appreciate your engagement in this meaningful process and your contribution to 
an important moment in our campus history.         
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